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Greetings Auction Friends, 
 
The Upper Room, a Family Resource Center has begun preparing for our 21st Annual Auction, 
to take place Friday evening, November 4, 2022 at The Tupelo Music Hall in Derry, NH. This 
event is our largest ongoing fundraising effort, and we are excited at the ideas and plans taking 
place. We are making room for some new ideas for this year’s “Tailgate Football Party” 
themed event.  
 
We are asking for your support for this exciting celebration which will feature a live auction, 
raffle event, entertainment, good food, and fun activities with great friends. 
 

We need YOU to help us make a difference. 
 
This event can only be successful with the support of local businesses and community partners 
like you. Please consider supporting us in one of the following ways:  

• Sponsor: Make a financial contribution by choosing one of the sponsorship packages. 
• Donate: Donate an item or gift certificate for use in our live auction or raffle. 
• Join Us: Purchase a table and attend this event with your friends, family, or coworkers. 

 
Being involved in our annual auction benefits your business in many ways. Your contribution 
is an investment in local children and families who benefit from our many programs and 
services – which ultimately support, build, and strengthen our community. Sponsorship 
provides you with promotional opportunities including on printed auction materials, our 
website, e-newsletter, and through social media. In addition, you’ll get tickets to the event, the 
opportunity to provide items for the guest favor bags, and we can hang your banner. 
 
At The Upper Room we are committed to improving the lives of people in our community. Below 
are ways we do this each day. You can learn more about us at URTeachers.org. 

• We believe every child, and family has unique gifts. We honor this belief through 
education, support, and guidance.  

• We believe in strengthening families. Our programs provide families positive 
strategies that minimize stress and improve the skills, and resources within the family.  

• We believe in building communities. Our prevention services and community 
partnerships allow us to address the needs of those who seek our support. 

 
Please review the attached sponsorship opportunities. If you have questions or would like to 
discuss which option is right for you, please contact us at auction@URTeachers.org.  

 
Thank you for your time and consideration! 
 
Warmly, 
 
 
Member, Auction Committee 
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